
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Moran, Molly (OAG) 
Sent: 	 4/26/2011 6:33:58 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Fast and Furious 

Having thought about it some more, I would add one additional bullet for the high-level meeting. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 1:52 PM 
To: Moran, Molly (OAG) 
Subject: Fast and Furious 

Here's the one-pager I prepared for the AG's oversight hearings. And here are the three key points for the high-level 
meeting: 
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